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Organizational/Regular Meet-

ing  

Upcoming Meetings  Hole in One for Moore County  
The commissioners offered an enthusiastic welcome to the United States 

Golf Association (USGA) following a unanimous vote during a Special 

Meeting on September 8, 2020, to approve an economic development in-

centive agreement with the organization that will bring several US Opens 

and $25 million in capital investments to the County.  A public hearing 

was held prior to the vote on the agreement, which was signed the follow-

ing day in Pinehurst.  

Sen. Tom McInnis 

speaks during the 

public hearing  

Left, the com-

missioners and 

others gathered 

for a picture 

following the 

approval.   

At right, Chair-

man Quis signs 

the agreement in 

Pinehurst.  

The commissioners gathered for photos with other officials in Pinehurst during a press event on September 9.  
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Our News  

EMWD Phase 4 to Commence  

Sitting as the East Moore Water District Board of Directors during a special 

meeting on September 15, the commissioners approved the bond order and 

resolution to proceed with interim financing for the EMWD Phase 4 Project.  

Construction bids were received in July and the low bid was significantly be-

low the project budget, which will allow for additional lines to be run.  

 

OCTOBER  

- Juvenile Crime Prevention  

VACANT POSITIONS  

- Planning Board (1 - unex-

pired term through 

8/31/21)  

 

APPLY HERE!  

Please contact the Clerk for 

information on requirements 

of service.  

Upcoming Appointments  

Aberdeen Elementary Ribbon Cutting  

Left, commissioners and staff 

gather for signing of the docu-

ments by Chairman Quis.  

Above, County Manager Wayne 

Vest signs as Public Works Di-

rector Randy Gould observes.  

Chairman Frank Quis and Commissioner Jerry Daeke, who represents 

the Aberdeen area, were pleased to attend the ribbon cutting ceremony 

for the new Aberdeen Elementary School on September 16.  The new 

school replaces the old Aberdeen Primary and Aberdeen Elementary.  


